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Per your letter dated June 21 , 2018, signed by Ms. Kelly Hefti, and your response dated July 3, 
2018 to my request for additional information, the item on the next page is a deficiency which 
requires your response. Please respond to this e-mail by Thursday, July 19, 2018. Our fax 
number is (817) 200-1263. Please provide a response In a signed and dated letter in pdf 
format when responding via email. My email address is Jackie.Cook@nrc.gov. When 
responding to this e-mail, please include the license, docket, and control numbers located at the 
top of this page. 

Thanking you in advance for your cooperation, assistance, and prompt response in this matter. 

IRA/ 
Jacqueline D. Cook 
Senior Health Physicist 
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1. We received documentation of "confirmation of source receipt''. In your July 3, 2018 
response, you state that the decommissioned afterloader was removed from Sanford 
Health by Zsolt Balog, Varian Brachy Service Engineer on June 14, 2018. Please submit 
documentation of the disposition of the old HOR unit, as appropriate, showing it has been 
transferred properly and is no longer at Sanford Health as stated in your July 3, 2018 
response to my request for additional information so we can document removal of the old 
HOR unit from your license, accordingly. 


